
 

 

 

July 07, 2022 

 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, 25th Floor, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001. 

Scrip Code: 532368 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Clarification letter on increase in volume of shares of the Company 

Ref: Your email dated July 07, 2022 bearing Ref. no.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/ 2022-2023 / 100 

 

With reference to the above, we would like to reconfirm that the Company has always been 

proactive in informing the shareholders and disclosing to the Exchanges regarding all material 

developments and, more so, information that is price sensitive and has a material impact. 

 

Further, the Company confirms that we shall continue to keep the shareholders and the 

Exchanges informed of such developments in the future and shall stay compliant with SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Request you to take the same on record and oblige. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
for BRIGHTCOM GROUP LIMITED 
 

 
M Suresh Kumar Reddy 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 00140515 


